
 

*NOTICE* 
This Truck-fill Station (West St. Paul) 
will be temporarily closed for the day 
starting at 9 am on Tuesday June 3rd, 

2025 for maintenance. 
 

Bulk water can still be obtained from stations at 
Headingley, St. Francois Xavier, Cartier WTP (St. 
Eustache) Fannystelle, Oakville and Peony Farm 

Reservoirs at this time. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience 


